DIRECTOR HEADQUARTERS
VI Army Corps Carolina Maneuvers
Office of the Quartermaster
Morven, Nerth Careclina

August 3, 1942.

Dear Mr. Chairman and Membere of the Bryant Service Clubj

I wish to thank you and all those who have made contributions for
this little gift

I would also like to let you know that I enjoy the Alumni Bulletin,
which gives me means in following the activities of some of my lellow
gtudente. I am contemplating on moving within a week and cannot give
you & definite address which was requested in one of the Alumni Bulletlinse.

1 would like to write more but camnot - HMilitary restrictions.

Slnceraly and Appreciating,

Y

Tech. Sgt., QM Corps,
Frineipal Clerk.




